
Interstate 70 Cave Springs  
to Fairgrounds Design-Build  
Project Update 

We wanted to let you know that due to the forecast of inclement 
weather, the Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission has 
rescheduled their meeting from Wednesday, February 2 to Tuesday, 
February 1 starting at 1 p.m. in Jefferson City. Among the agenda items 
is the presentation for consideration of proposals for the I-70 Cave 
Springs to Fairgrounds Design-Build Project.

The meeting will be livestreamed on Tuesday afternoon at:  
https://www.modot.org/mhtc/live

Stacey Smith, I-70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds  
Project Director 

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The I-70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds 
Design-Build Project will maximize 
improvements to address:

	☑ Local Connectivity, Safety,  
Traffic Congestion 

	☑ Long-Lasting Infrastructure with 
Future Expansion in Mind

	☑ Construction Impacts

	☑ Workforce Diversity

https://www.modot.org/mhtc/live



